
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

February 10, 2011
     The Gears
Present: President Chris, Diane, Janet, Lester, Steve Q., Anne, Judy, Paul, Joe, Carol
Guests: Students and teachers of the Everett High Music Department.

Happenings

Judy introduced Mr. O'Brien, head of the Music Department at Everett High School.  Judy organized the meeting's entertainment, which was an array of music selections from very talented Everett High School students.  Those in attendance were amazed at the high caliber of talent from the students.

Chris announced that Cataldo Ambulance was the official ambulance of the Boston Red Sox. Congratulations to the Cataldo organization.

President Chris also announced that the Club will be giving out five $1,000 scholarships, and that applications will soon be available.

Diane paid a happy dollar.  Hallmark Health VNA and Hospice was recently re-accredited by The Joint Commission.  Diane also paid a happy/sad dollar because her daughter Lindsay recently moved into her own apartment.

Please make every effort to attend next week's meeting.

Also, please see below regarding the Club's spring bowl-a-thon. Start practicing!
The Rotary Club of Everett Presents
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Thursday, May 19, 2011


6:00-9:00pm


Town Line Ten Pin


665 Broadway, Malden





Proceeds to Benefit Community Family in Everett





Sponsorships Available


Teams of four are $150: Individual Bowlers are $50


Each person bowls 3 games





Call 617-889-7679 for Information
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